
SUPPLEMENTAL NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING OF THE 
ALASKA BOARD OF FISHERIES 

 
This is a SUPPLEMENTAL NOTICE adding to the Notice of Proposed Changes 
in The Regulations of the Alaska Board of Fisheries that was issued on March 
30, 2006, hereby incorporated by reference, concerning proposed regulation 
revisions in Title 5 of The Alaska Administrative Code relating to commercial king 
crab fishing in the Bering Sea and Norton Sound. This SUPPLEMENTAL 
NOTICE is being issued to notify the public of supplementary items which may 
be considered at the meeting.   
 
The board may consider a petition request under 5 AAC 96.625 to suspend 
implementation amendments to 5 AAC 24.361 Copper River King Salmon 
Management Plan and 5 AAC 24.370 Prince William Sound Management and 
Salmon Enhancement Allocation Plan adopted December 1 - 6, 2005.  The board 
may also adopt written findings pertaining to regulatory action taken December 1 
- 6, 2005 on 5 AAC 24.361 Copper River King Salmon Management Plan and 5 
AAC 24.370 Prince William Sound Management and Salmon Enhancement 
Allocation Plan.   
 
The board teleconference will take place May 3, 2006 at 5:00 P.M.  Listen-only 
teleconference sites will be available at the Department of Fish and Game offices 
in Juneau, Anchorage, and Nome.  The board will not take oral public testimony 
at this meeting.  For further information, contact Jim Marcotte at (907) 465-4110.   
 
If you are a person with a disability who may need a special accommodation in 
order to participate, please contact Jim Marcotte at (907) 465-4110 no later than 
9:00 a.m. on May 2, 2006 to ensure that any necessary accommodations can be 
provided. 
 
 

              April 25, 2006  
Jim Marcotte        Date 
Executive Director 
Alaska Board of Fisheries 
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